
Prayer Requests: Wisdom about special opportunities God has given us next year. 

Upcoming schedule:     Nov – Dec. MO, TX, AR,    Jan – Feb: LA, TX, AR, MO & MS 

 

 September - October  2024  

Report Letter 

Dear Churches, Pastors, and Friends: 

 

 

Philippians 1:3-5 says, I thank my God upon every remembrance of you, 4 Always in every prayer of 

mine for you all making request with joy, For your fellowship in the gospel from the first day until 

now; 

As I think back upon the last two months these verses really mean a lot to me. During our three 

month trip to Aruba, and now as we continue deputation/ministry - you have blessed us so much! 

From those reaching out to us to tell us you are praying for us, to the multiple churches that sent 

extra love offerings to help us in Aruba, for the help putting new tires and brakes on our van, and for 

the faithful churches that send us monthly support - we are BLESSED! Thank you for all you do for us!  

We are very excited to announce our first FAMILY SINGING CD is now available! The cost is $15 plus 

shipping. Over the next couple weeks we will get ordering setup on our website, make it available to 

download, and also get flash drives that can be purchased as well. We never thought it would be 

possible to make a family CD, but we are very thankful to Pastor Jeffrey Cooper at Calvary Baptist Church 

in Branson, MO for encouraging us to record and helping us make it a reality.  

The first eighteen days of September were spent finishing our three month trip on the island of Aruba. 

We worked on projects, taught on the radio, preached many times, and spent a lot of time assisting 

Missionary Matthew Shields. The churches and believers in Aruba gave us a special goodbye service 

that we will not forget. Please pray for the Shields as they faithfully reach many nationalities for Christ.  

Since returning to the states, we have been in Tennessee, Arkansas, and Missouri – presenting the 

ministry, and also doing projects as we can. Sometimes God changes your plans, as we were supposed 

to be in Texas during the end of October, but a cancellation allowed us to be in Cassville, MO instead. 

After the service, a young couple met with the Pastor and Professed Christ! Amen! May we each be 

faithful as we serve the Lord remembering that HE directs our steps. Paul said,  “I have planted, Apollos 

watered; but God gave the increase.” 

For Christ, 

The Hershberger Family 

Luke 22:32 …when thou art converted, strengthen thy brethren.             Phil 2:22 …he hath served with me in the gospel 

 

  

 

 

 

Visit our website at: 

ccbchs.com/sgs 

or 

on  Facebook @  

Serving God’s Servants 

The Hershbergers  

P.O. Box 145 

Wilburn, AR 72179 

501-270-2128 

sgs2encourage@gmail.com 

Sent by: Cleburne County Baptist Church - Pastor Tim Crumpton 

  Please send Support to our church’s mission board:  

People to People 

1111 S. 6th St. 

Heber Springs, AR 72543 

Memo: Hershberger Support 

 



Our First family CD – We are thankful for the multiple pastors and people that encouraged us to do this.  

It has many solos of the kids as well as our family favorites. 

Projects, preaching, painting, landscaping, traveling, and singing – we’ve been busy – but we also have enjoyed 

some special family things along the way.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


